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During the year the Parish Council has supported work to maintain and improve cemeteries and 
future burial facilities within the Parish. 

  

Specifically, work had been undertaken to make the closed cemetery at Belmont Drive safe for 
visitors; boundary and access improvements are in hand for Balmoral Road Cemetery and provision 
for safe storage of excess soil for use on site is being made. 

Discussions are pending on the provision of land to the west of Victoria Avenue for a new cemetery to 
ensure the continued availability of burial as an option. 

  

Along with other Councillors I want to take the opportunity to commend the hard work of Wayne and 
his team for their part in making possible the improvements we’ve seen over the last year. 

  

I understand there is a competition for excellence in this area which the PC may want to consider 
putting our facilities forward for next year. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Jeff Owens 

 


